
Product Discontinuation Notice

If you have any questions regarding these product changes or want information on specific pricing, 
please contact your ASA sales representative or ASA Customer Service at 574-264-3135 or 800-688-3135.

Notification Date:  08/01/14
2602 Marina Drive - Elkhart, Indiana  46514

 www.ASAelectronics.com

This letter is a formal notification that ASA Electronics is 
discontinuing the production of our microwave oven line.

ASA Electronics acknowledges our obligation to promptly
 inform you of our intent to exit this product category to enable 

you to prepare for alternative replacement units. 

We will continue to offer warranty support through warranty 
terms of produced vehicles through our Hassle Free program. 

We anticipate, at our current usage, our supply 
will last until November, 2014.  

Discontinued Part numbers are:  MW912B and MW912WDBK

Microwave Ovens


